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Scholarship for Ag Students 
Please be advised that the National Corn Growers Association (NCGA) is again offering its William C. Berg Academic Excellence in 

Agriculture Scholarship thanks to the sponsorship of BASF Corporation. 

  

Five (5) one thousand dollar ($1,000) scholarships are available to students entering at least their second undergraduate year (or any year 

of graduate school) pursuing an undergraduate or graduate degree in an agricultural, agribusiness, or an ag vocation field. 

  

Applicants or a parent/guardian must be a member of the NCGA.  Funds are for the 2014-2015 school year.  Past scholarship winners and 

employees and the families of employees of any division of BASF or their subsidiaries or the NCGA are not eligible for the scholarship. 

  

Applications must be postmarked on or before December 12, 2014. 
  

The application is available here: http://www.ncga.com/upload/files/documents/pdf/Applications/ScholarshipApp2015-2.pdf 

More information including lists of past winners will shortly be available here: http://www.ncga.com/topics/college-scholarships 
 

Financial Marketing Intern Opportunity at Traditions Wealth Advisors 
Responsibilities: 

 Create and mail out quarterly client financial newsletter and weekly email newsletters 

 Maintain and update company website 

 Create advertisements for local publications 

 Maintain client relations using CRM software 

 Assist with and attend client appreciation events 

 Create and send out client mail outs 

 Hire and train new interns 

 Event Marketing 

Qualifications: 

 Ideal applicant must be a self-starter, organized, outgoing, and able to work independently. 

 Applicant must have and maintain at least a 3.0 GPR 

 Preferably have experience in communications, business, and/or marketing 

 Experience with Microsoft's Excel, Word, Power Point, and Publisher.  

 Any knowledge of CRM software such as ACT! 

 Graduation date of May 2015 or May 2016 

 Start date in late November, early December 

Apply by emailing your resume to  

contactus@spiritstewardshipministries.org 

50th Anniversary of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 
Texas A&M University will host a major interdisciplinary symposium commemorating the 50th Anniversary of the Civil Rights Act of 

1964 on Thursday, Nov. 6 in Rudder Theatre. The symposium, “Global Citizens and Equality: 50 Years After the 1964 Civil Rights Act,” 

will more critically interrogate this momentous piece of legislation, through research and scholarship––a hallmark of Texas A&M 

University’s flagship mission. 

During the symposium, speakers and panelists from multiple disciplines will examine various research issues surrounding civil rights and 

equality in many U.S. institutions, including those considered within the 1964 Civil Rights Act, such as race and gender in education and 

employment, as well as those not considered, such as disparities in the criminal justice system, LGBTQ issues, and immigration issues. 

This symposium is free, but you must register to attend.  To register, please click here. 

For more information, please click here. 

To see a story published by the TAMU Times about the Symposium, please click here. 

 Questions may be directed to Kay Varela at kaysarai@tamu.edu or (979) 458-2905. 

 

ENTO 489/VIBS 689 
Field and Lab Techniques Vector-born Disease Ecology - Spring 2015 

3 Credit Hours, for U3/U4 and Grad students 

M/W 8-10:50 a.m. HPCT 210 

15 spots available, registration by application. 

Due Nov. 26.  Notification of acceptance by Dec. 2. 

Application: http://tamuag.az1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_cTLmuCthZgDb3Tf 

 
Strengths Quest 
Come to the Introduction to Strengths Workshop on November 12th in Koldus room 144 from 4:00-6:00pm to learn more! 

This is a FREE workshop for students!  You will discover your Strengths and find out where and how you can reach your full potential 

in your education, leadership roles, and life! 

Register online today at  

http://studentactivities.tamu.edu/leadandserve/opportunities/programs/calendar 

 
Northgate Farmers Market 
Tuesdays 4-7 p.m. 

A&M United Methodist Church parking lot (corner of Church Ave. and College Main)   

*Free and convenient parking in the lot* 

Support local agriculture!  Come out to get fresh, organically grown produce, along with other awesome goods! 
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